
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

Details of Closure: 

   

   

  

 

  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding and 

cooperation during this essential maintenance work. Please adhere to all signage and safety 

barriers for your own safety and to facilitate the completion of the project as scheduled. 

 

For any further information or inquiries regarding this construction project, please contact. 

Colin Manning Project Supervisor 778-930-1235 

Ryan Howse Superintendent 780-297-1320 

GS Construction Office: Ext. 0 GS Office 780-962-3544 

 

 

We thank you in advance for your cooperation, 

 

G.S. Construction 

 
 

scheduled replacement of an underground sanitary pipe.

coming weeks. The parking lot and basketball court area will be closed temporarily due to the 
Please be advised that a portion of Griffiths Park will undergo necessary construction in the 

Dear Griffiths Park Community Members,

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

  reasons.

• Impact: During this period, the affected area will be closed to public access for safety

  August 9th, 2024.

• Closure Duration: The park is currently closed and will remain closed until around

• Reason: Underground sanitary pipe replacement

• Location: Parking lot and basketball court area in Griffiths Park


